The Holiday Gift Shop®

is coming to our School!
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“ Where Wishes Come True...”

Dear Parents,

We are inviting you and your child to participate in the upcoming
“Holiday Gift Shop®” program at our school. This program makes it
possible for children to experience the joy of choosing their own
special holiday gifts for family and friends. The “Holiday Gift Shop®”
program will be set up at the school and supervised by our parent
volunteers. They will help the children pick that perfect gift for the
price they want... in a familiar, comfortable atmosphere.

We believe this program will create wonderful memories for the
children while teaching them to budget their money and make

their own decisions. There will be a large variety of gifts in different
price ranges to choose from. Imagine the fun they will have
surprising a loved one with a “secret” gift they bought...
all by themselves!

Elementary School Holiday Shoppe

Tuesday, December 4* 3:15-4:00 & 5:00-6:15 p.m.
Wednesday, December 5% 3:15-6:30 p.m.

And... Join us for Family Night with a

Hot Chocolate Bar a

Family Friendly Craft AND

The final night of the Holiday Shoppe
Thursday, December 6% 5:30-7:30 p.m.
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